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Date:  Oct. 25, 2017 
To: Vaddio Dealers 
From: Jay Kilby, Dir of Product Management, Vaddio  
Subject: End of Life (EOL) Product discontinuation and transition notification  
 
 
Effective immediately, Vaddio has discontinued the CeilingView HD-18 DocCAM product line due to a critical  
component end-of-life.   
 
As a replacement option, beginning on November 13, Vaddio will begin shipping a new DocCAM 20 HDBT  
recessed ceiling camera system, with 20x zoom and high-definition (1080p) resolution.  The new camera  
integrates our popular OneLINK solution which provides HDBT connectivity for video, power, and control over a  
single Cat5e/6 cable at distances up to 328 ft. (100M)  
 
Discontinued Products  
The following products are discontinued: 
 
Part Number Description  
999-3028-000	 CEILINGVIEW	HD-18	DOCCAM	DVI/HDMI	
999-3028-001	 CEILINGVIEW	HD-18	DOCCAM	DVI/HDMI	INT'L	
999-3029-000	 CEILINGVIEW	HD-18	DOCCAM	USB	
999-3029-001	 CEILINGVIEW	HD-18	DOCCAM	USB	INT'L	

 
 
New Replacement Products (Suggested) 
The following parts will soon be released as a potential replacement option with enhanced features 
Part Number Description  
999-9968-000	 DocCam	20	HDBT	Camera	Only	(North	America)	
999-9968-001	 DocCam	20	HDBT	Camera	Only	(International)	
999-9968-300	 DocCam	20	HDBT	OneLink	Bridge	System	Kit	(North	America)	
999-9968-301	 DocCam	20	HDBT	OneLink	Bridge	System	Kit	(International)	
999-9968-200	 DocCam	20	HDBT	OneLink	HDMI	System	Kit	(North	America)	
999-9968-201	 DocCam	20	HDBT	OneLink	HDMI	System	Kit	(International)	

 
New Product Availability 
Available to order beginning October 25, 2017 
Available to ship starting November 13, 2017 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this immediate end-of-life may have caused, and thank you for your  
patronage. Please contact Vaddio with any questions at 763-971-4400 or through our website www.vaddio.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jay Kilby 
Vaddio Product Management Director 


